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MEMORANDUM

August 30, 2011
TO:

Directors, Exceptional Children Programs



Preschool Coordinators, Exceptional Children Programs

FROM:
Mary N. Watson, Director, Exceptional Children Division  MNW
John R. Pruette, Executive Director, Office of Early Learning  JRP
RE:
Guiding Practices for Early Childhood Hearing Screening

We are proud to release the attached technical assistance document, Guiding Practice for Early Childhood Hearing Screening.  This past spring and summer, the Department made over one million dollars available to all 115 LEAs for the purpose of purchasing Otoacoustic Emission, Audiometry, and Photo-refractory vision screeners.  We hope that by providing the field with the proper equipment and guidance it will have a positive impact on our Child Find program in the early childhood community.

We would like to thank the many stakeholders who reviewed this document and provided input in its development.  Attached is a PDF copy.  It is also posted at the following locations: www.earlylearning.nc.gov/PreKindergarten/PreschoolEC/preschoolAssessmentCenterInitiative.asp and www.ncpublicschools.gov/ec/policy.

For further information, please contact Dr. Vivian James (919-218-8384 / vivian.james@dpi.nc.gov) or Dr. Norman Allard (919 807-3691 / norman.allard@dpi.nc.gov). 
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c:
Rebecca Garland, Chief Academic Officer


Angela Quick, Deputy Chief Academic Officer


Ira Wolfe 


Tom Winton
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Rachael Ragin


Norman Allard
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